
Subject: Proposal for a Joint Social Media 

Initiative 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to propose a collaborative social media initiative 

between [Your NGO's Name] and [Recipient's NGO's Name]. Given our shared commitment to 

[common cause/goal], I believe that a joint effort can amplify our outreach and impact. 

Here are some ideas we could explore: 

• Co-hosting online events or webinars to discuss key issues. 

• Creating and sharing engaging content that highlights our missions. 

• Running a joint campaign using a dedicated hashtag to increase visibility. 

I would love to discuss this idea further and explore how we can work together effectively. 

Please let me know your thoughts, and if you're interested, we can schedule a meeting at your 

convenience. 

Thank you for considering this proposal. I look forward to your positive response. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your NGO's Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


